
Public Hearing on Proposed Budget 

 

The Commissioners’ Court of Howard County, Tx will hold a public hearing to receive comments or 
questions of the public regarding its pending budget for the 2020-21 fiscal year.  Hearing will be held 
August 24, 2020 during the Commissioners’ Court meeting scheduled for 3:30 pm in the Courtroom 
located on the third floor of the Courthouse. 

 

 

Signed:____________________________________ 

             Kathryn Wiseman, County Judge 

 

Big Spring Herald:  Please publish on August 13, 2020. 


